ExSC 6748-A
From: Eddie Robertson [mailto:Eddie.Robertson@pmi.org] 
Sent: Monday, July 09, 2007 3:04 PM
To: psa@ansi.org
Subject: Comments to ExSC 6763 & 6748
Dear ANSI,

The Project Management Institute (PMI) has no objections to the changes being made within ExSC 6763 & ExSC 6748. However, please note that it appears as if there are far too many changes which are not significant being made on a frequent basis. Please consider making changes which do not appear to be significant in content perhaps once every other year.  

Warm regards,

Eddie

Eddie Robertson

Compliance Specialist, Standards

Project Management Institute

Four Campus Boulevard

Newtown Square, PA 19073-3299

USA

Phone +1-610-356-4600, ext. 5065 

E-mail: eddie.robertson@pmi.org
internet: www.pmi.org
